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  UPF-Portugal Engages With Hindu Community 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—In recent months UPF 
representatives have visited two main 
associations of the Hindu community of Portugal. 
 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Invites Parliamentary Leaders in Panama and Dominican 
Republic to World Summit 2020 

 
 
Panama City, Panama, and Santo Domingo, 
Dominican Republic—Charles S. Yang, regional 
president of UPF-Central American and 
Caribbean, met with legislative leaders to invite 
them to next year’s summit in 
Korea.  

 

  

  
  

  

  UPF-Peru’s August Activities Included International Forums, 
Intercultural Programs, and Service 
Projects 
 
 
Lima, Peru—In August 2019, UPF-Peru 
participated in a variety of international forums 
and cultural celebrations, as well as social service 

  



 

 

projects. 
 

  

  

  Georgian Children Observe International Day of Peace 
   
 
Ratevani, Georgia—More than 100 
schoolchildren attended a UPF program about 
the main values of peace. 
 

  

  

  

  RYS and UPF-Honduras Peace Park Project 
   
 
Tela, Honduras—Experiences of Religious 
Youth Service advisor and UPF representative 
with citizens of this city caused them to reflect, 
“We came here to inspire them, but they inspired 
us.” 
 

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

OCT 24: United Nations Day  

OCT 25: Albania, UPF Southeast Europe Peace Summit 

NOV 1: Seoul, Korea - Inauguration of the Korean Clergy Leadership Conference 

(KCLC) 

NOV 19: Phnom Penh, Cambodia - UPF's Asia Pacific Summit 2019 
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